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I support the -3 amendment, rather than -2 or -4 because the current design is too big 

and too expensive. Oregon should focus on replacing the bridge, not on expanding 

the highway and all the interchanges. I believe that when we start to put tolls on this 

bridge, the traffic volume will drop considerably, removing the need for the expansion 

-- and we will have wasted our money. 


